
 

 

 

File No.:  #111217581 

 
To Residents/Businesses 
 

Update on Sewer Construction on 

 Addis, Brigham and Rossmore 
 
Work on the Rossmore/Addis Local Improvement Wastewater Sewer project is continuing. 
Crews are completing the west end of Addis Avenue and sewer construction on Rossmore 
Avenue from Main Street heading west is beginning. 
  
Sewer construction will continue throughout the winter months and substantial performance 
of the project will be completed by March 1, 2020 with site restoration in the spring of 2020. 
 
For your safety and to provide adequate working space for the contractor, no parking will be 
allowed on the road for the duration of construction. Recycling and garbage collection will not 
be affected and one lane of traffic will be maintained for the duration of construction. To keep 
your children and pets safe, please keep them away from the construction site at all 
times. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding construction, please contact Brett Ransom, 
of Stantec Consulting Ltd., at 204-489-5900 during regular business hours or by email 
at brett.ransom@stantec.com. The contractor’s project contact is shown below. 

 Darco Enterprises, Jonathan Peters, General Manager (204-233-9760) 
 Darco Enterprises, 24-hour emergency (204-793-4000) 

We understand that this project may cause you some inconvenience. We appreciate your 
patience.  More information on this project is on the RM of West St. Paul website at 
www.weststpaul.com/ 


